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This week we will be focusing on young 

carers. We will be looking at life from the 

point of view of a young carer. We will be 

using this to write letters, developing our 

formal writing skills. 

There will be no spellings this week due 

to Robin Wood. 

This week, we are revisiting frac-

tions and also carrying on with al-

gebraic equations. 

 

There will be no maths homework 

due to Robin Wood. 

 

 

 


